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Nov. 6
th

, 2011 

 

Good Evening, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events 

@ your school for the week of  Nov. 7
th

 
–
 Nov. 10

th
.  

 

School Photo Re-takes take place on Monday, Nov. 7
th

. Any students who have registered for photo-retakes or 

missed the first opportunity will have their photo taken at this time 

 

The Lorne Co-Ed Basketball Team will be hosting open tryout for all boys and girls interested in playing on the 

school basketball team. Tryouts are on Monday, Nov. 7
th

 @ 3:00 p.m. in the main gymnasium. 

 

The Earth Rangers: Bring Back the Wild Show will take place on Tuesday, Nov. 8
th

 at 1:00 p.m. The 25 min. show 

is a multi-media experience that takes student on a trip around the world to meet and celebrate some of the planet’s 

amazing creatures. 

 

On Tuesday, Nov. 8
th

 at 6:30 p.m. Lorne Middle School will host an information session on Bed-bugs by Braemar 

Pest Control Services. The information session will take place in the school library and is open to the public. 

 

The school-wide Remembrance Day Assembly will take place on Thursday, Nov. 10
th

 at 11:00 p.m. This somber 

event is in remembrance of all those who paid the ultimate sacrifice for our freedoms that we enjoy today. Please 

discuss the importance of Remembrance Day with your child and the respectful nature of such an assembly. We also 

encourage you to attend a Remembrance Day service in your local community on Friday, Nov. 11
th

. 

 

The 2
nd

 Annual Phoenix Fundraising Campaign has come to a close and the total ticket sales were $1720. The lucky 

winner of ticket number #0091 was Ms. Karrie Rogers. Thank you for supporting your community school. 

 

The ONE Change YIP operates daily after school programming and regularly scheduled evening programming. For 

more information on how to get your son and/or daughter involved with this free youth programming call the YIP 

office @ 657-2408. 

 

For a complete list of the weeks activities & future events please refer to the November edition of the Lorne 

Newsletter or visit us on the web @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca . If you have any questions or concerns regarding the 

before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. 

 

Thank You & Have a Great Week, 

 

Greg 
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